
AUGUST/SEPTEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER


Summer is coming to an end. We are all starting to get ready for the upcoming 
school year. It seems like summer is the quickest season we have. Fall is just 
around the corner (my favorite season) which means shortly after we start pulling 
out the heavy coats and boots for the winter season. Well, let’s enjoy what is left 
of our summer.  Just a reminder, our Staff In-Service Day is Friday, September 2nd. 
We are closed for children that day while the staff is working on their classrooms 
and plans for the following year.


We will miss all of our kids going off to kindergarten. Most of the kids we have had 
from infants up to now. It is such a bittersweet time. We are so excited for their 
next chapter but very sad to see them go.


This is a reminder that our menu is on our website and on HiMama. If there is 
something on the menu that your child cannot eat, please make sure to pack 
them a lunch or breakfast that day. We cannot make different meals for the   
kids .There are also kids with allergies and we all feel safer if they bring their own 
lunch on the days they cannot eat our food.  Please pack your child’s lunch with a 
cold pack and the teacher will make sure they get it. Remember we are a NUT 
FREE facility.


With school starting back up this is a reminder that if your child uses the Rosey 
bus for transportation you need to make sure they are here by 8:00AM so they 
have enough time to eat, go to the bathroom and get ready to leave. Also, if your 
child is on our bus, please make sure they know how to use their seatbelt. There 
isn’t enough time for the bus driver to buckle everyone up or unbuckle fourteen 
kids on the bus. This is all part of being prepared for the “big” school. There is no 
eating or gum chewing on the bus either. All supplies are to be in their backpack 
so it doesn’t get left on the bus. We cannot return to school with things they left 
on the bus. 


If your child is absent from school that day or you picked them up early, please 
contact us so the bus driver won’t be sitting there waiting for him and then they 



are late for the other schools. There is a lot involved in transporting the kids to 
and from school which is why we need your help with these matters.


A lot of the kids are moving up to their new group in September. Some kids will 
have  anxiety from their move but they will adjust quickly.  A few hugs from their 
teacher and they will feel very comfortable. Some suggestions to make this a little 
easier is to talk about it the night before, create a fun goodbye, don’t linger 
around and control your emotions.


Please make sure your child has appropriate extra clothes in their cubby. We don’t 
want to call you to bring up clothes if they have an accident. We don’t have any 
spare clothes at Rosey’s.


Another reminder that the spray scape will close down on August 31st. The kids 
loved playing in it this summer, especially when they got to spray their teachers. 
The water fountain outside will still be on.


I also want to remind everyone of a couple things. The Annual Registration Fee is 
due in April. The fee is $100.00 and will be charged mid-September. 


The other reminder is that Rosey’s closes at 6PM. We all have families and lives to 
tend to so it is very important your child gets picked up on time.


On a personal note, I would like to thank everyone for their kind words, card and 
prayers for me. I am done with my treatment now and in September I will get a CT 
scan and see if they were able to get all of the cancer. Please continue to pray for 
me.


Have a great Labor Day weekend!


Rosey



